Circular No 260/2020 Dated 14 Aug 2020

Due to the uncertainties relating to COVID-19, as well as our concern for the
safety and wellbeing of delegates, speakers and our own Secretariat staff, as
well as pupils in chambers who would usually volunteer during the course of the
Conference, we have decided to cancel the International Malaysia Law
Conference 2021 (“IMLC 2021”).

We had earlier tried to schedule a postponement of the Conference to 2021.
However, as the COVID-19 situation continues to worsen worldwide without a
clear end in sight, we felt that we had to come to a decision, and not keep our
speakers and moderators — confirmed and otherwise — having doubts as to
the viability of moving ahead with IMLC 2021. The same consideration applies
to our registered delegates, and sponsors / exhibitors.

We regret this decision, as IMLC is our flagship event where we provide
Members of the Malaysian Bar the golden opportunity to pick up new
knowledge, enhance their legal abilities and widen their networking
opportunities, or even mingle with old and new friends, and simply enjoy
themselves, all in a proper conference setting.

We hope to see you at IMLC 2022!
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